
 

 

 

 

 

 

MTCC completes re-construction of the breakwater at AA. Rasdhoo  

 

2nd July 2019, Ref: MTCC-MBD/MIS/2019/0418 

 

 

  

The Maldives Transport and Contracting Company Plc (MTCC) has completed the re-construction of a 

120 meter long breakwater at AA. Rasdhoo. The re-construction work was carried out on an existing 

35.4 meter long breakwater.  

 

MTCC was awarded the contract on 15th May 2018 by the Ministry of National Planning and 

Infrastructure, and work commenced on 30th October 2018. MTCC completed work on the reconstructed 

breakwater on 23rd May 2019.  

 

The project is valued at MVR 11,455,784.64. 

 

 


